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We started of the month by celebrating Mick 

birthday. 

 

 

 



Hannah from Boogie Beatz delivered a fab 

session. 

 

  



Residents enjoying some board games. 

 

 

  



Birthday Celebrations continue with Vinod. 

 

  



It was also a Happy Birthday to Alex. 

 

 

  



Finally, it was a Happy Birthday to Mikesh 

  



Some More Activities in the home. 

 

 

 

. 

 

  



The residents did some ornaments for the 

memorial garden. 

 

  



More Pictures of the artwork and the result. 

 

 

 

  



Residents Making Scones. 

 

  



More Arts & Crafts with our talented residents.  



World Book Day and we thought it was time to 

have a read together. 

 

  



Accompanying the books they made their own 

bookmarks.  



St Georges Day Celebrations  

 

  



Finally, it was some Easter eggs for the residents.  



More Pictures.  



More Pictures.  



More Pictures. 


